
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 
 

Director of Business Services 

Date: June 6, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
  
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Review of Bid Results for Concrete Projects   
 

Each year we complete a variety of concrete repairs at our facilities.  Attached is a list of 
the buildings and the scope of work to be completed this summer. This is a project that will 
be managed by our Operations Department directly.    
 
We recently accepted bids for concrete repairs for the 13 buildings listed and attached is 
the bid tabulation sheet.   
 
The lowest bidder withdrew their bid when we were completing our due diligence.  We are 
proposing to award the bid to three vendors to obtain the best possible pricing. Please see 
the memo from Ray Raymond attached with the details proposed.  This project will total 
approximately $48,000. 
 
We would like to discuss the bid results and provide a recommendation for Concrete 
Projects at the Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, June 10, 2013. Please 
contact me if you have any questions. Thank you. 

   
 
LA/kp 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS        

 
MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT   2013 Concrete Replacement Bid 

                Recommendation            

    

DATE:       June 6, 2013 

 

TO:  Ray Raymond, Administrator of Operations 

 

FROM: Raymond Irvine, Maintenance Supervisor 

 

SUBJECT: Recommendation for 2013 Concrete Replacement Bid at 13  

                        Sites within the Livonia Public School District 

 

It is my recommendation that this Contract be awarded as a split bid 

between three different Contractors. 

 

1. Hartwell Cement Co. 

    Roosevelt Elementary School  $11,885.00 

       TOTAL $11,885.00 
 

2. A Land Construction, Inc. 

    Clay Elementary School  $10,568.00 

    Cleveland Elementary School  $  1,920.00 

    Emerson Middle School  $  3,060.00 

    Grant Elementary School  $  1,800.00 

    Holmes Middle School  $  3,204.00 

    Hoover Elementary School  $  3,180.00 

    Taylor Elementary School  $  3,120.00 

       TOTAL $26,852.00 

 

3. Daves Contracting Co. 

    Coolidge Elementary School  $     915.00 

    Cooper Upper Elementary School $  2,304.00 

    Garfield Elementary School  $     584.00 

    Hayes Elementary School  $     854.00 

    Kennedy Elementary School  $  4,814.00 

       TOTAL $  9,471.00 

 

         $11,885.00 

         $26,852.00 

     PROJECT TOTAL   $  9,471.00 

     PROJECT TOTAL  $48,208.00 

 

Project No. 13-355-01 

 










